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December 17, 2002

Dear Colleagues:

We have worked with Wilderness Aware Rafting Company for many years, contracting
with them to run trips on the Arkansas River for both campers and staff. We have the
highest regard for their organization and staff.

Wilderness Aware guides are highly trained, professional, and very safety conscious.
Our campers and staff always are enthusiastic about how much fun they had and how
great the guides are.

Joe, Jodi and everyone within the Wilderness Aware organization are organized,
accommodating, and exceptionally easy to work with. We have been impressed in all
our dealings with them.

White water rafting on the Arkansas has been a wonderful addition to our program and
we are confident that we have selected the best River Guide service available in
Wilderness Aware.

Sincerely,
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“Youth Comes But Once In A Lifetime”
Henry Wadsworth Longfellow



